Brian Stanley

From: Wolfe - DNR, Stephen <stephen.wolfe@state.co.us>

Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 9:45 AM

To: Heather Mitchell

Cc: Brian Stanley

Subject: [External]:Re: [External]:Re: [External]:Re: Colorado National Bank #1 P&A Document 402824175

This email is to confirm verbal approval to proceed with the reentry and plugging and abandonment of the 123-05582-
00 COLORADO NATIONAL BANK 1 well as submitted in Doc #402824175 and subject to the following COA.

Plugging

1) Provide 48 hour notice of plugging MIRU via electronic Form 42.

2) Contact COGCC Area Inspector prior to commencing plugging operations.

3) Plugs and squeezes will be placed as stated in the Plugging Procedure section of the approved NOIA unless revised by
COA or prior approval from COGCC is obtained.

4) The wellbore must be static prior to placing cement plugs which are to be a minimum of 100' in length for all but
surface plugs. Mechanical isolation requires a 25' cement plug, minimum. For plugs not specified to be tagged, a tag is
required if circulation is not maintained while pumping plug and displacing to depth. Tag at tops specified or shallower.
Notify COGCC Area Engineer before adding cement to previous plug.

5) Place a 50' plug (minimum) at the surface, both inside the inner most casing and in all annular spaces. Surface plugs
shall be circulated to surface. Confirm cement to surface in all strings during cut and cap.

6) With the Form 6 SRA operator must provide written documentation which positively affirms each COA has been
addressed.

Steve

On Wed, Oct 27, 2021 at 9:04 AM Heather Mitchell <HMitchell@verdadresources.com> wrote:

From: Wolfe - DNR, Stephen <stephen.wolfe@state.co.us>

Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 9:00 AM

To: Heather Mitchell <HMitchell@VerdadResources.com>

Cc: Brian Stanley <BStanley@VerdadResources.com>

Subject: [External]:Re: [External]:Re: Colorado National Bank #1 P&A Document 402824175

And the Fed COA?

On Wed, Oct 27, 2021 at 8:55 AM Heather Mitchell <HMitchell@verdadresources.com> wrote:

DO you need the attachments too?



Thanks,

Heather Mitchell
Regulatory Manager
Verdad Resources LLC

HMitchell@verdadresources.com

0:720-845-6917

C: 303-725-2694
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From: Wolfe - DNR, Stephen <stephen.wolfe@state.co.us>

Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 8:47 AM

To: Heather Mitchell <HMitchell@VerdadResources.com>; Brian Stanley <BStanley@VerdadResources.com>
Subject: [External]:Re: Colorado National Bank #1 P&A Document 402824175

Hi,

We are having network issues but | can get email. Please send me a copy of the 6(N) pdf and | can reply to that.

thanks,

steve

On Tue, Oct 26, 2021 at 1:23 PM Heather Mitchell <HMitchell@verdadresources.com> wrote:
2




Good Afternoon,

We have a PA remediation that took a long time to get the FS surface permit. It has made the form 6 for the
Colorado National Bank #1 well (document 402824175) an urgent priority.

It looks like Shanelle has signed off. It would be greatly appreciated if you were able to prioritize this for review and
approval.

Please let me know If you have any questions or concerns on this one.

Thanks so much,

Heather Mitchell

Regulatory Manager

Verdad Resources LLC

HMitchell@verdadresources.com

0:720-845-6917

C: 303-725-2694



Stephen Wolfe
303-894-2100 x5187 (0)

303-882-0224 (c) Working from home

Stephen Wolfe
303-894-2100 x5187 (o)

303-882-0224 (c) Working from home

Stephen Wolfe
303-894-2100 x5187 (0)
303-882-0224 (c) Working from home



